
COVID UPDATE

Here at Haliburton we’re thrilled that the new Provincial Guidelines will
mean we can safely welcome more of  you onto the farmfor educational

opportunities and volunteer experiences!

One thing that won’t be changing, however, is our MASK POLICY.
In order to keep all of  our farmers and their staff safe, we kindly request

that you continue to wear masks for those interactions. We will be adjusting
this policy as those team members become f ully vaccinated.

Thank you for your continued support and your consideration.


